
 
MINUTES 

Suring Sportsman’s Club 

Wednesday, July 26, 2023 

 
1. The meeting was called to order by President Bill Madison. 

 

2. Leigh D. read the minutes/secretary’s report from the June 28, 2023, meeting. Bill Madison called for a 

motion to accept the minutes/report as read. Gary Hischke so moved, and Kurt Bruegl seconded. Bill 

Madison called for a vote and the motion carried. 

 

3. Kurt Bruegl read the May 2023 Treasurer’s report. Bill Madison called for a motion to accept the treasurer’s 

report as read. Jay Tousey so moved, and Don Trester seconded. Bill Madison called for a vote and the 

motion carried. 

 

4. Old business:  

• YOFD:  

o The tent has been ordered for the eating area and will be delivered on Aug. 4th. 

o We need at least one more canopy for the activity stations and deer fly repellant. 

o We have enough tables.  

o We’re requesting that donations be in $5.00 increments in envelopes with your name or 

business name (or anonymous if you prefer) because it makes it easier to give them out as 

door prizes to the kids. 

o We have the DNR permit for the fish tank and for the release of the trout after the event. 

Lennie will be picking up the fish and we need to have the tank ready early. The tank will be 

inspected to make sure its ready for the trout. 

o We need about 14 bags of ice and we’re planning to have a cooler with water/soda at each 

station for the kids and our volunteers. 

o We will be meeting at the clubhouse for setup at 7:30 a.m. on Saturday, Aug. 5th. 

 

• The Breed Bird Busters donated new camping supplies and hunting equipment. We’ll be making grab bags 

for the Suring Labor Day Celebration at the park. 

• We want to put the orange fencing up, all the way down the rifle range. 

• The eagle near the club entrance needs to be repainted because it’s faded. 

 

5. New Business: 

• We received the liquor license application for the Suring Sportsman’s Club to bartend for the Suring Labor 

Day celebration. Kurt Bruegl will be submitting it to the Village asap.  

• The DNR presented a certificate of gratitude to the Oconto Sportsman’s Alliance for their contribution to 

the Adopt-a-Dumpster program for the 2022 – 2023 deer hunting season. 



• We received a thank you card from Grayson School thanking the Suring Sportsman’s Club for sponsoring a 

bicycle on the 4th of July 2023. 

 

6. Future Business: 

•  We’ll be reviewing the acquisition of a gun safe with ammo storage for events and hunter’s safety 

courses; insurance needs, etc. at the August 2023 meeting. 

 

7. Bill Madison called for a motion to adjourn the meeting. Christopher Jonet so moved and Kurt Bruegl 

seconded. Bill called for a vote and the motion carried.  


